
Minutes 
Strasburg Township Planning Commission 

August 10, 2015 
 
The Strasburg Township Planning Commission (PC) held their regular meeting on 
Monday, August 10, 2015, at 7:30 p.m. at the Strasburg Township Municipal building, 
400 Bunker Hill Road. Present were Janice Bowermaster, Jonathan Chappell, Donald 
Fisher, June Mengel and Bill Potter.  
 
Guests: Gwen Newell, Mark Johnson 
 
Public comment was invited. Gwen Newell introduced herself as the new LCPC planner 
for the Township. 
 
On a motion by Potter/Chappell, the minutes of July 13, 2015 were approved as 
amended. 
 
Johnson of RGS Associates presented the updated storm water management plan for 
323 North Star Road, North Star Partners. All but a few minor points from Deimler’s 
letter of July 15, 2015 have been addressed. On a motion by Chappell/ Bowermaster, 
the PC voted unanimously to approve forwarding the plan to the Supervisors with their 
recommendation to approve. 
 
Due to the many comments and lack of representation at the meeting, the Chris King 
storm water management plan was tabled to the next PC meeting. 
 
There being no further business before the PC, the meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
 

Judith Willig  
Recording Secretary 
 


